
 

 

 

 

Our Ref: CS/Period 6/2024-2025 

 

 

Date: 5th September 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been rewarding to see our Year 11 pupils settling back into the routine of their studies.  

As already communicated in July 2024, to continue to support them further, we have created a Period 

6 provision for all pupils, which will be invaluable to them over this final year. 

Period 6 will begin on Monday 9th September 2024, and Period 6 will run from 3.10pm until 4pm 

on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday.  

After Christmas we will review and change the period 6 curriculum subject offer, in line with mock 

data and pupil needs.  

There will be no period 6 during the year 11 mock windows and also in the last week before the 

Christmas holiday.  

The schedule for subjects is detailed below:  

Day Subject 

Monday Maths 

Tuesday Science 

Wednesday Option Subjects 

Thursday  Option Subjects 

Friday None 

Please note Attendance at these sessions are compulsory, attendance to period 6 is essential in 

delivering the curriculum and ensuring your child has the greatest chance of achieving their best 

outcomes.  

As always, any queries or concerns, please contact your child’s Head of House in the first instance.  

Thank you for your support as always. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Mr C Seager 

Head of School 


